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Brother Karl Kerns “2087” 
received the 2013 Murray Wise 
Agricultural Entrepreneurship 
Award for $10,000 as an out-
standing senior in the College 
of Agriculture and Life Sciences 
with plans to pursue his busi-
ness plan.  Brother Kerns is 
currently a General Co-Chair 
for VEISHEA 2014, Business 
Manager for the first annual 
Bacon Expo, the founding 
executive treasurer of Student 
Federation for Agriculture, a 
past student adviser to the 
Agricultural Entrepreneurship 
Initiative, a member of Block & 
Bridle, and an undergraduate 
researcher at the Iowa State 
Animal Gene Transfer Lab.
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New Initiate Class of 2013
M u r r a y  W i s e 
S c h o l a r s h i p

Year: 1926

Pictured above are the Fall 2013 New Initiates. 
This years class has 28 members with 25 from 
Iowa and 3 from Illinois.

Brothers Brian Mike, Bruce Rastetter, Eric 
Peterson, and Mitch Baum along with Senator 
Sandy Greiner were our welcomed guests on Aug. 
26th for dinner. Senator Greiner presented to the 
actives about current issues she is dealing with in 
the senate.

Centennial

Pictured above is the formal area at 201 Gray. 
When do you think this was taken? Everyone 
here at Eta is looking forward to the Centennial 
celebration! Click HERE to register online.

Brothers Michael Theis (left) and Michael Burt 
(right) enjoying the highlight food item at this year’s 
BBQ B4 Books philanthropy. This year we raised 
around $700 for Heifer International. 

AGR actives that volunteered their time at 
the Iowa State Fair working in the Iowa Pork 
Producers stand.

http://isuagr.org/#_p.100th%20Celebration%2FRegistration

